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Dennis Graffious <dennis.graffious@gmail.com> Tue, Oct 23, 2018 at 5:18 PM
To: members@rrsertoma.org

Well it's that time of year again.  The Christmas tree lot opens on 23 November this year and I'm looking forward to working with all of
you.

We will need your help on the following days and I've listed instructions below for signing up for slots the night before Thanksgiving to
tag and stage Christmas trees and then to man the lot when it opens on the 23rd.

1.  November 10th:  Tree Lot Set Up and we need all hands on deck.
2.  November 22nd:  Tag and prepare trees for staging, begin staging if possible
3.  November 23rd:  Tree sales start at 9am on Black Friday
4.  December 2nd:  Last day of sales.
5.  December ?? :  Lot Tear Down to be published soon.

INSTRUCTIONS FOR SIGNING UP
------
Go to:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0E4FA9AB2EABF49-sertoma
-------- 
Check off the slots you want to sign up for
 --------
Click Submit and Sign Up at the bottom of the page

--
Sincerely,
Dennis Graffious


